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Dear wonderful friends, 

 

How can I express my gratitude to our state chairwomen and WFWP USA chapters across America who 

made so many amazing achievements possible in this most eventful and fruitful year 2018?! Your hard 

work, dedication, perseverance, vision, passion, and drive are truly visible in this year-end edition of our 

Logic of Love Newsletter! 

 

Yet all of this would not have been possible without the consistent, faithful, and strong support of you, 

our dear friends and subscribers, who provide the needed funding and spiritual backing and also prayer 

for this tremendous work for peace that we are all committed to. And for that I thank you from the bottom 

of my heart! 

 

The members of our home office team have been investing themselves tirelessly throughout this year. The 

synergy we have been able to develop among each other as a team, based on each other's strengths, have 

made this work all the more enjoyable, rewarding, and effective. "Teamwork makes the Dream work," 

indeed! 

 

With teamwork and partnerships in mind, looking forward into 2019, we are committed to building on the 

successes of 2018 and bringing them to the next level through the Global Women's Peace Network, a 

project of WFWP International. Fasten your seatbelts! 

 

Thank you once again for this great year of 2018! 

 

Wishing you all a most prosperous, impactful, and hopeful year 2019 for the sake of lasting PEACE 

becoming a greater possibility. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Angelika 

 

 


